- I. Call to Order
- II. Roll Call / Notification of Senator Status
- III. Approval of Minutes

IV. Officer Reports

- a. President- CCSG was this past weekend. My first report will be: Student Affairs meeting- U-Wide day of service is April 9th, one service being with Scranton's SGA. There will eventually be a whole week of service per semester to provide flexibility for campuses. Stand for State- went well and had two campuses from Temple and Pitt (program called Define your Line, educates what should and shouldn't happen when you're drinking- defineyourline.com for more information). The school is thinking about passing legislation for students to have health insurance; restructuring of the student fee, see Mike for a rough model of the legislation. Mental Health Ad Hoc- legislation for each campus to have a full time counselor, will be looked at more at the next CCSG meetings; Blue Light app has almost been passed, can download it now on the app store on your phone, must be approved by chancellor and security. Northeast Caucus- Amir resigned due to credit overload, will now work with Connor Mangan, and he is going to try to make it to our campus at least once a month.
- b. Vice President- NR
- c. Treasurer- NR
- d. Secretary NR
- e. Upper PR- NR
- f. Freshman PR- NR
- g. Webmaster- NR
- h. Sergeant at Arms-Thanking for voting him in as Sergeant at Arms
- i. Senators- NR

V. Advisor Reports

Jackie- Multicultural events to celebrate black history month; Dear White People will be shown at the campus for a movie night that SOAR is co-sponsoring; grant from U-Park for a day trip to cultural museums in Philadelphia (8-9). We will visit the National Museum of Jewish History and African American museum, February 26th – sign up by the 12th. The cost of the trip will be \$12.

VI. Committee Reports

- a. Academic Affairs- NR
- b. Café NA
- c. CRC NR
- d. Housing NA
- e. International Relations- NR
- f. Just Do It- NA
- g. SAAB: Student Athletic Advisory Board- NR
- h. THON- 16 days until THON weekend! YAY! If anyone's interested in going to THON weekend, please let Bethany know. We have around 17 people attending so far. Dancer mail (helps motivate and support the dancers throughout the weekend), if interested in making something, the deadline is February 9th! This Saturday, Jersey Mike's fundraiser for a free sub if you donate \$2 to THON. If interested, please let Bethany know and she will provide you with a coupon. They're also by the register in the cafeteria. We are ending penny wars this week, so please stop and throw in some coins!! This Friday, we will hold the pieing for penny wars during common hour. The winner gets to pie the loser. The last fundraiser we will have will be PS-yoU got talent. Only a \$2 donation to sign up, will be similar to no shave November. Please spread the word! Open to students, staff, and faculty.
- i. Safety Ad Hoc-Trying to get chief Delarentes at the meeting in Hayfield 108. We haven't seen the U-Safety newsletter around campus that provides general safety tips with phone numbers, location of call boxes. We are looking at discussing cameras and campus alert system; looking at how efficiently the messages can be sent out. Michelle- I will contact Lisa to resend me the paper to send out to students and get them out on campus. It is not looking well for jurisdiction with the apartments.

VII. Club Reports

- a. 4 Season's Club- A new treasurer; Keith George. Also, having joint meeting due to increasing low attendance with PASS and SOAR.
- b. Blue &White Society- By-weekly meeting tomorrow, and currently looking for new secretary.
- c. Business Club- NR
- d. Engineering Club NA
- e. Fitness Club- Approved for SkyZone, February 25th or March 3rd. If interested, see Jason or go to ARB office to sign up. Clothing fundraiser will be held until February 29th.

- f. Global Citizens Society- NA
- g. ISTSA- NA
- h. Lambda Sigma- NA
- i. Lazy Artist-Waiting for new amps, hoping to work with the revolt to make videos for news, podcasts, anything to get messages out for the campus' events and activities. Suzanne talked to me about a "party with a purpose" on March 2nd with speakers talking about partying safely. Radio Club will be playing music, Students for Justice as well will be in works.
- i. Nit-Li Arts- NA
- k. PSWB Nerd Herd- Gertrude Hawks candy, orders are due February 19th. Lollipop game will also be the week after Valentine's Day. Food drive- see a box? Put nonperishable food in, toilet paper, paper towels, dawn dish soap. This will be staying on campus to benefit our students.
- 1. Surveying Society- Huntsville golf tournament \$100/ person. 2nd week of April. If interested, see a member to sign up.
- m. The Revolt- Working on a new paper, but encountering issue with computers.
- n. The Students for Justice- NA
- o. PASS- Joint meeting with SOAR and Four Season's Club
- p. SOAR- February 11th Thursday is Diversity Mixer. Dear White People is a great movie as well. We are still doing the roses sale, let us know if you're interested! April 2nd is our soup kitchen volunteer time. Please attend if possible!

VIII. Old Business

Mike- We will have a SGA desk T/TH during common hour as discussed last week to increase student involvement. Meg- I spoke with a lawyer, and it doesn't matter if there's a warning that it's icy from the school, it actually is worse because it provides evidence against them. Donnie- We were unable to get much information on this from the school. Mike- Can we put forth motion to look into this more? Voted yes. Dash- Topic will be discussed at Safety Ad Hoc meeting. Donnie- I would like Meg in attendance at the meeting Friday at noon in Hayfield 108.

IX. New Business

Mike-Bring a friend day/ free pizza for a meeting to get more people to want to attend the meetings. Rob- It needs to happen very soon. Jackie- It can happen next Wednesday! Donnie- Governmental Affairs Committee: spoke about tuition in and out of state, discussed serious issues for Penn State faculty and members of Pennsylvania by a budget inpass. A paper was drafted and given to the Pennsylvania state representative. The group broke into subgroups to proofread the paper and ensure that it is written with opinions of more than one student. They are also picking campus outreach directors. Also, The Revolt has been borderline inactive all year due to low number of articles. I spoke with the SGA President at Hazleton and Scranton to combine our papers with their campus and Scranton.

X. Open Forum

Meg-There is a large issue with participation still, and I'm concerned about people being shot down and all students need to be treated with respect. I've talked with faculty members about if clubs are close enough to meet at the same time, why are they different clubs? Dash- These clubs were all voted in by SGA with all different objectives. Vince- We aren't combining a club, we are combining the meetings because a person can't be at three different meetings at once. Mike- Tabling this discussion. Eric- Remember lion ambassadors? Yeah! Well, they are thinking of moving their meetings to Tuesday's, but it isn't official. Lozano- We have narrowed down possible new faculty for the art professor position, interview this Friday, February 5th 1:30 in AC 109, the other is next Monday at the same time and place, and I would like student representation at this meeting. Jackie- Green Dot student training interest sheet is available, please sign up if interested before you leave! Mike- SGA is still accepting applications for treasurer.

XI. Adjournment

Twitter.com/PennStateWB_SGA
Wbsga.psu.edu
FaceBook - http://tinyurl.comWBSGAfb